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demands on us as active, democratic citizens. The
Internet literacy handbook, intended for parents,
teachers and young people throughout Europe, is a guide
to exploiting to the fullest this complex network of
information and communication. The handbook is comprised
of 21 fact sheets, each covering a particular topic on
Internet use, from searching for information to setting
up blogs through to e-shopping and e-citizenship. These
fact sheets offer teachers and parents sufficient
technical know-how to allow them to share young people's
and children's voyages through communication technology.
They highlight ethical and safety considerations, give
insight into added value in education, provide ideas for
constructive activities in class or at home, share best
practice in Internet use, and provide a wealth of
definitions and links to sites that give practical
examples and further in-depth information.
Devour the Land Makeda Best 2021-09-28 Tracing the
impacts of militarism on the American landscape, through
the lens of art, environmental studies, and politics
Devour the Land considers how contemporary photographers
have responded to the US military's impact on the
domestic environment since the 1970s, a dynamic period
for environmental activism as well as for photography.
This catalogue presents a lively range of voices at the
intersection of art, environmentalism, militarism,
photography, and politics. Alongside interviews with
prominent contemporary artists working in the landscape
photography tradition, the images speak to
photographers' varied motivations, personal experiences,
and artistic approaches. The result is a surprising
picture of the ways violence and warfare surround us.
Although most modern combat has taken place abroad, the
US domestic landscape bears the footprint of armed
conflict--much of the environmental damage we live with
today was caused by our own military and the expansive
network of industries supporting its work. Designed to
evoke a field book and to nod toward ephemera produced
by earlier artists and activists, the catalogue features
works by dozens of photographers, including Ansel Adams,
Robert Adams, Dorothy Marder, Alex Webb, Terry Evans,
and many more.
Social Media and Society Regina Luttrell 2021-04-07
"This text engages students in the social media
phenomenon, exploring how fundamental changes in mass
media influence every level of societal communication.
With the explosion of social media and big data,
students must become conscious of media's positive and
negative influences on their lives"-Direct, Digital & Data-Driven Marketing Lisa Spiller
2020-01-09 In this latest edition of her classic text,
Lisa Spiller takes an insightful, in-depth look at
contemporary marketing concepts, tactics, and techniques
and the dynamic innovations that continue to drive and
shape this multi-faceted, multi-dimensional field.
Direct, Digital, and Data-Driven Marketing recognizes
the growth of the various digital formats as the newest
interactive channels for conducting modern marketing.
But it does not overlook the traditional principles of
direct marketing still relevant today. This book
examines the field both as it once was and as it is
evolving. With plenty of learning features online
resources, the Fifth Edition provides an engaging
journey, which will leave any marketing student with a
thorough knowledge of how all kinds of businesses manage
regular communication with their customer base and
target demographic.
Big Data and Global Trade Law Mira Burri 2021-07-29 An
exploration of the current state of global trade law in
the era of Big Data and AI. This title is also available
as Open Access on Cambridge Core.

Dynamic Digital Marketing Dawn McGruer 2019-12-09 8
powerful ways to market your business online to
consistently generate an abundance of leads that convert
into profitable customers. Dynamic Digital Marketing
teaches any business or individual how to increase
online visibility and presence, attract their target
audience, generate leads, and convert them into
profitable customers. Author Dawn McGruer is an expert
at making businesses and brands shine online. She is
passionate about helping entrepreneurs and businesses
maximise their digital marketing profits by developing
digital skills which scale and grow their businesses and
accelerate their success. Most entrepreneurs and
businesses fully understand the importance of digital
marketing, yet many do not know where to start or,
worse, continue to spend time, money, and effort on
strategies that fail to provide the best results for
their investment. To remedy this situation, Dawn
developed her multi-award-winning digital marketing
framework, Dynamic Digital Marketing Model. Offering
step-by-step guidance, this book shows you how to use
this model to market your business online whilst
transforming yourself into a proficient digital
marketer. This must-read book will help you: Gain
invaluable insights on what works – and what doesn’t –
based on the author’s 20 years’ experience in digital
marketing Avoid pitfalls and missteps by implementing
the same proven success strategies used by key
influencers Harness the power of search engine
optimisation (SEO), social media, content marketing,
online video, and more Amplify your brand, cultivate
customers, and increase profits Incorporate e-mail
marketing, customer analytics, strategic web design, and
influencer partnerships in your overall digital
marketing strategy Dynamic Digital Marketing: Master the
world of online and social media marketing to grow your
business is an indispensable resource for business
leaders, business owners, marketing and sales
professionals, digital strategists and consultants,
entrepreneurs, and students in business and marketing
programmes.
Missouri River Country Connie Burkhardt 2013-09-01
Starting an Online Business All-in-One For Dummies Joel
Elad 2020-03-05 The tools you need to follow your dream
of starting and running an online business! With the
right knowledge and resources, you can take action to
start the online business you’ve been dreaming of. This
comprehensive guide provides tips and tricks for turning
your dream into a reality. The sixth edition of Starting
an Online Business: All-in-One For Dummieswill teach you
the basics and beyond. It will prepare you to set up
your business website, offer your products in an online
store, and keep accurate books. The authors help you
navigate the primary legal, accounting, and security
challenges related to running an online business. Fund
your business for success and future growth Use SEO
strategically to drive traffic to a well-designed site
Market your business effectively as an entrepreneur
Stand out, build customer relationships, and sell on
social media Keep up with ecommerce trends to stay a
step ahead With some guidance, you can find your market
niche, create a business plan, and decide on a revenue
model. Then, it’s time to set up shop! Starting an
Online Business can help bring your dream of an online
business to life and guide you on the road to success.
The Internet Literacy Handbook Betsy Burdick 2006-01-01
Over the past decade, Internet technology, now merging
into that of mobile technology, has transformed the
multiple facets of life in society across the world,
changing work and leisure patterns, and placing greater
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1/5

Downloaded from shop-us.franzcollection.com on September
26, 2022 by guest

Understanding Digital Marketing Damian Ryan 2020-11-03
The world of digital media is constantly changing, as
technologies continue to transform the way we interact
and communicate on a global scale. In this climate,
Understanding Digital Marketing provides a practical,
no-nonsense guide to digital marketing, from strategy
and digital transformation to best-practice basics and
trends. Clear, informative and packed with case studies
and examples, it gives an essential grounding in SEO,
email marketing, social media, content marketing,
performance marketing and much more. This fifth edition
of the bestselling Understanding Digital Marketing is
fully updated to reflect the latest global developments
in the industry. Complete with first-hand accounts of
what success in digital marketing looks like, this book
is an essential resource for practitioners and students
alike. It is now required reading for more than 100
universities and colleges, and has received endorsements
from Harvard University, Hult Business School and the
Chartered Institute of Marketing.
GDPR - The Functional Specifications of EU-Grade Privacy
Chiara Rustici 2016-12-25 The General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR), the EU's most ambitious data privacy
framework yet, is a worldwide gambit to reverse loss of
lineage, control, and consent trail of our personal
data. Board directors of non-EU companies dismissing the
GDPR's impact on the survival of their business and
revenue models have not been paying attention. This is
the first and most authoritative book to explain the
effect of the GDPR on data asset liquidity and liability
management; data collection, user experience, product
design, and testing;data architectures, storage,
relational and non-relational databases; omnichannel and
behavioral marketing. IT leaders will obtain the
indispensable legal know-how and the board-level
insights to lead the GDPR implementation strategy. CEOs
will appreciate the responsibility placed on IT with a
GDPR brief. Written by an independent EU privacy analyst
and experienced business leader, this engineer-friendly
book by former jurisprudence and international law tutor
Chiara Rustici shows how to: Get the straight facts on
GDPR beyond the geo-political fog Help shape a companywide defensible privacy posture and articulate how
personal data is not free, but always comes into the
business with costs attached Argue why it’s critical for
the company’s data infrastructure to withstand maximum
regulatory load as against minimum viable compliance
Exhaustively map all personal data, as defined by the
GDPR Translate legal rights and obligations into
functional specifications for front- and back-end
Externalize costs of GDPR compliance by demanding that
vendors test proposed solutions against the company’s
data business model
Entrepreneurship in Tourism Andreas Walmsley 2018-11-19
The development of tourism has historically been
characterised by enterprising individuals. Small
businesses are the backbone of the tourism and
hospitality industry. However, entrepreneurship and the
entrepreneurial process have long been marginal topics
within tourism scholarship. This is a critical, yet
accessible, introduction to the subject. Structured into
twelve chapters, this book takes an intuitive step-bystep progression through entrepreneurship in tourism:
context, theoretical perspectives and definitions; the
entrepreneurial process from concept to reality to
growth, policy context and future directions. Featuring
learning outcomes, ‘reflective practice’ activities and
a range of international case studies that encourage
critical thinking and practical applications, this is
essential reading for anyone studying tourism degree
programmes at undergraduate and graduate level.
Tourism Marketing Alastair M. Morrison 2022-03-30
Tourism Marketing: In the Age of the Consumer offers a
fresh and contemporary approach as an introductory
textbook on tourism marketing. Six major themes along
with the traditional core marketing principles are
blended together: Age of the consumer: This book places
the customer at the heart of tourism marketing and not
the sector’s promotional apparatus. Experiences: It
highlights the growing consumer interest in the
enjoyment of experiences and experiential marketing. New
media: Social media and e-marketing are given emphasis
throughout. Coverage of new media is present in all
chapters. Global marketplace: Every chapter adopts a
global outlook and offers international perspectives.
Environment and social responsibility: An emphasis is
placed on the sustainability of tourism, including the
gdpr-and-you-dma

concepts of ethical tourism and social responsibility.
Events: This book treats events as a major tourism
marketing topic and integrates events within the concept
of experiential marketing. Written in an engaging and
accessible style, Tourism Marketing: In the Age of the
Consumer is richly illustrated and full of actual case
studies and examples looking at a wide variety of topics
such as slum tourism, the sharing economy, staycations,
event bidding, coping with COVID-19, air travel
emissions and many more. Four features add interest and
bring greater pedagogical value – Quick Bytes, Case
Studies, Industry Voices and Vignettes. This will be
essential reading for all tourism marketing students.
1-2-3 Magic Thomas Phelan 2016-02-02 "Dr. Phelan's
strategies have seen a resurgence in the parenting
world. Maybe that's why you feel like everywhere you go,
you keep overhearing other moms say to their misbehaving
children, 'That's one. That's two. That's three.' And
then you watch in disbelief as their kid actually
stops!" — PopSugar Moms Are you the parent of a strongwilled child? Is bedtime a nightly battle? Are you
looking to discipline without stress? Since kids don't
come with a manual, 1-2-3 Magic is the next best thing.
Dr. Thomas Phelan has developed a quick, simple and
scientifically proven way to parent that actually works!
Using his signature 1-2-3 counting method, Dr. Phelan
helps parents to curb obnoxious behaviors like tantrums
and meltdowns, whining and pouting, talking back,
sibling rivalry and more in toddlers, preschoolers and
middle schoolers. He guides parents through drama-free
discipline methods that include handling time outs in
public, the appropriate length of a time out, and what
to do if your child resists the time out. Dr. Phelan
also covers how to establish positive routines around
bedtime, dinnertime, homework and getting up and out in
the morning, and tips for strengthening your
relationship with your kids. For decades, millions of
parents from all over the world have used the awardwinning 1-2-3 Magic technique to raise happier families
and put the fun back into parenting. 1-2-3 Magic is one
of Healthline's Best Parenting Books of 2017, a 2016
Mom's Choice Award Winner, a 2016 National Parenting
Product Award Winner and a 2016 Family Choice Award
Winner.
Coaching Positional Soccer Michael Curless 2021-04
Marketing Communications Chris Fill 2019 The new edition
of Marketing Communications delivers a rich blend of
theory with examples of contemporary marketing practice.
Providing a critical insight into how brands engage
audiences, Fill and Turnbull continues to be the
definitive marketing communications text for
undergraduate and postgraduate students in marketing and
related fields. The eighth edition, which contains two
new chapters, reflects the changing and disruptive world
of marketing communications. Throughout the text the
impact of digital media and its ability to influence
audience, client, and agency experiences, is considered.
Each chapter has been extensively revised, with new
examples, the latest theoretical insights, and suggested
reading materials. Each of the 22 chapters also has a
new case study, drawn from brands and agencies from
around the world. Marketing Communications is recognised
as the authoritative text for professional courses such
as The Chartered Institute of Marketing, and is
supported by the Institute of Practitioners in
Advertising.
Applied Rheology Thomas G. Mezger 2015
Embedded Media Processing David J. Katz 2005-10-18 A key
technology enabling fast-paced embedded media processing
developments is the high-performance, low-power, smallfootprint convergent processor, a specialized device
that combines the real-time control of a traditional
microcontroller with the signal processing power of a
DSP. This practical guide is your one-stop shop for
understanding how to implement this cutting-edge
technology. You will learn how to: Choose the proper
processor for an application. Architect your system to
avoid problems at the outset. Manage your data flows and
memory accesses so that they line up properly Make
smart-trade-offs in portable applications between power
considerations and computational performance. Divide
processing tasks across multiple cores. Program
frameworks that optimize performance without needlessly
increasing programming model complexity. Implement
benchmarking techniques that will help you adapt a
framework to best fit a target application, and much
more! Covering the entire spectrum of EMP-related design
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issues, from easy-to-understand explanations of basic
architecture and direct memory access (DMA), to in-depth
discussions of code optimization and power management,
this practical book will be an invaluable aid to every
engineer working with EMP, from the beginner to the
seasoned expert. Comprehensive subject coverage with
emphasis on practical application Essential assembly
language code included throughout text Many real-world
examples using Analog's popular Blackfin Processor
architecture
Marketing Strategy Jenna Tiffany 2021-05-03 Tasked with
creating marketing strategy? This book is for you. Learn
about the most useful tools and models, dodge common
mistakes, and optimize your marketing strategy success,
with this practical and adaptable framework from awardwinning thought-leader Jenna Tiffany. Create an
effective marketing strategy for your business with
Marketing Strategy, which offers a clear, easy-to-follow
overview of why strategy is important, how to create it,
how to implement it, and - crucially - how to measure
its success. Packed with global examples and case
studies, the book opens by discussing the role strategy
plays in any organization's long-term vision. It also
discusses the key models and frameworks that can be used
to analyze the marketing environment, and offers
information on segmentation, targeting and positioning.
Importantly, it will outline some of the key challenges
likely to crop up, and gives pre-emptive tools for
avoiding them. Marketing Strategy is highly practical in
approach. Chapters are supported by short tasks to
complete throughout, to cement the reader's
understanding of the concepts discussed. Put together,
these tasks create an easy to follow, step-by-step
framework for creating a marketing strategy. The
framework is adaptable and can be applied to any
industry or business. Marketing Strategy also includes
input from leading marketing strategists including Mark
Ritson, organizations such as Mailchimp, the CIM and
DMA.
DNA Dennis Kelly 2021-05-20 Dennis Kelly's play DNA
centres on friendship, morality and responsibility in
odd circumstances. When a group of young friends are
faced with a terrible accident, they deliberately make
the wrong choices to cover it up and find themselves in
an unusually binding friendship where no one will own up
to what they've done. The play began life as a National
Theatre Connections commission in 2008 and has
subsequently been produced, studied and toured around
the world. DNA is published for the first time in the
Methuen Drama Student Edition series with commentary and
notes by Clare Finburgh Delijani, which look at the
play's context, themes, dramatic form, staging
possibilities and production history, plus offers
suggestions for further reading.
The Definitive Guide to the ARM Cortex-M0 Joseph Yiu
2011-04-04 The Definitive Guide to the ARM Cortex-M0 is
a guide for users of ARM Cortex-M0 microcontrollers. It
presents many examples to make it easy for novice
embedded-software developers to use the full 32-bit ARM
Cortex-M0 processor. It provides an overview of ARM and
ARM processors and discusses the benefits of ARM CortexM0 over 8-bit or 16-bit devices in terms of energy
efficiency, code density, and ease of use, as well as
their features and applications. The book describes the
architecture of the Cortex-M0 processor and the
programmers model, as well as Cortex-M0 programming and
instruction set and how these instructions are used to
carry out various operations. Furthermore, it considers
how the memory architecture of the Cortex-M0 processor
affects software development; Nested Vectored Interrupt
Controller (NVIC) and the features it supports,
including flexible interrupt management, nested
interrupt support, vectored exception entry, and
interrupt masking; and Cortex-M0 features that target
the embedded operating system. It also explains how to
develop simple applications on the Cortex-M0, how to
program the Cortex-M0 microcontrollers in assembly and
mixed-assembly languages, and how the low-power features
of the Cortex-M0 processor are used in programming.
Finally, it describes a number of ARM Cortex-M0
products, such as microcontrollers, development boards,
starter kits, and development suites. This book will be
useful to both new and advanced users of ARM Cortex
devices, from students and hobbyists to researchers,
professional embedded- software developers, electronic
enthusiasts, and even semiconductor product designers.
The first and definitive book on the new ARM Cortex-M0
gdpr-and-you-dma

architecture targeting the large 8-bit and 16-bit
microcontroller market Explains the Cortex-M0
architecture and how to program it using practical
examples Written by an engineer at ARM who was heavily
involved in its development
Digital Marketing Annmarie Hanlon 2019-01-21 An unbiased
approach to the latest digital marketing models,
offering students and practitioners a range of tools to
implement in their digital marketing planning and
strategy. Covering all aspects of digital marketing
planning, and the latest digital marketing models, the
book aims to provide a roadmap for a digital marketing
journey. As such, its structure maps against the
development of a digital marketing plan and concludes
with a ready-made digital marketing plan template to
download and adapt. In addition to this, the content is
supported by case examples from real-world
organizations, and a number of features throughout the
chapters: Smartphone sixty seconds features in every
chapter, to evaluate influencers in relation to the
topic covered. Digital tool boxes introduce professional
tools (for example how Google shares its aggregate data
to inform marketers about shopping insights, trends and
benchmarks Ethical insights provide a reflective and
challenging look at social issues and the negative sides
to marketing. The book is complemented by online
resources for both instructors and students, these
include PowerPoint slides, an instructor’s guide,
exercises and activities relating to each chapter,
digital marketing planning documents, digital marketing
model templates, quizzes, annotated recommended video
links, links to free online tools and SAGE journal
article recommendations. Suitable for digital and emarketing courses on marketing and advertising degrees
as well as professional courses for anyone interested in
gaining a holistic understanding of digital marketing.
Marketing Communications PR Smith 2019-12-03 "The
authors have the uncommon knack of taking the complex
and explaining it in a clear, compelling way. I
recommend it if you want to learn the principles of
strategic communications and get structured suggestions
to create better campaigns." Dave Chaffey, Co-founder
and Content Director, Smart Insights This book has the
strongest focus of online and offline integration of any
marketing communications textbook. A blended approach to
marketing is in its DNA. Compared to the competition
that too often uses a bolts-on approach to integration,
this book is essential for giving students the precise
skills employers will look for - to be able to implement
genuinely integrated marketing campaigns. This new,
seventh edition combines professional and academic
expertise to ground big picture theory into real-world
case studies, drawing from cutting-edge global companies
like Snapchat and Spotify, that will teach students the
why behind the how. With increased focus on social media
and the latest digital technologies, this new edition
will teach students: - How AI, the Internet of Things,
Big Data, AR/VR and marketing automation can be used
successfully in campaigns - The opportunity and risks of
social media - How to navigate ethical and data
management challenges - How to use the current preferred
digital marketing tools and technology Covering the key
themes of customer engagement, experience and journey,
this book will allow students to become truly confident
working in an environment of ongoing technological
transformation.
Strategic Innovative Marketing and Tourism Androniki
Kavoura 2019-07-03 This book covers a very broad range
of topics in marketing, communication, and tourism,
focusing especially on new perspectives and technologies
that promise to influence the future direction of
marketing research and practice in a digital and
innovational era. Among the areas covered are product
and brand management, strategic marketing, B2B marketing
and sales management, international marketing, business
communication and advertising, digital and social
marketing, tourism and hospitality marketing and
management, destination branding and cultural
management, and event marketing. The book comprises the
proceedings of the International Conference on Strategic
Innovative Marketing and Tourism (ICSIMAT) 2018, where
researchers, academics, and government and industry
practitioners from around the world came together to
discuss best practices, the latest research, new
paradigms, and advances in theory. It will be of
interest to a wide audience, including members of the
academic community, MSc and PhD students, and marketing
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and tourism professionals.
Dynamic and Electrophoretic Light Scattering Cornelia
Bellmann 2019
Starting an Online Business All-in-One For Dummies
Shannon Belew 2020-03-31 The tools you need to follow
your dream of starting and running an online business!
With the right knowledge and resources, you can take
action to start the online business you’ve been dreaming
of. This comprehensive guide provides tips and tricks
for turning your dream into a reality. The sixth edition
of Starting an Online Business: All-in-One For
Dummieswill teach you the basics and beyond. It will
prepare you to set up your business website, offer your
products in an online store, and keep accurate books.
The authors help you navigate the primary legal,
accounting, and security challenges related to running
an online business. Fund your business for success and
future growth Use SEO strategically to drive traffic to
a well-designed site Market your business effectively as
an entrepreneur Stand out, build customer relationships,
and sell on social media Keep up with ecommerce trends
to stay a step ahead With some guidance, you can find
your market niche, create a business plan, and decide on
a revenue model. Then, it’s time to set up shop!
Starting an Online Business can help bring your dream of
an online business to life and guide you on the road to
success.
The Role of Media Pluralism in the Enforcement of EU
Competition Law Konstantina Bania 2019-03 In an era of
communicative abundance, consumers can access content
anytime, anywhere and on any digital device.
Safeguarding media pluralism has never before been as
essential to our democracies as it is today. What role,
if any, should EU competition law then play in
protecting it? In delving into this question,
Konstantina Bania conducts an in-depth analysis of the
economics of the sector as well as the Commission's
decision-making practice regarding mergers, abuses of
dominance as well as anti-competitive agreements.
Combining unique theoretical and practical insights,
this book showcases novel tools for competition law
enforcement to protect quality dimensions of competition
and consumer welfare in media markets where consumers
increasingly pay with their attention or data rather
than money. This book is a must-read study for all
scholars, competition authorities and policymakers
interested in the question of how competition law can
apply in such a manner that antitrust and merger
assessments do not disregard non-price concerns such as
privacy or diversity.
Machines Behaving Badly Toby Walsh 2022-05-03 Artificial
intelligence is an essential part of our lives – for
better or worse. It can be used to influence what we
buy, who gets shortlisted for a job and even how we
vote. Without AI, medical technology wouldn’t have come
so far, we’d still be getting lost on backroads in our
GPS-free cars, and smartphones wouldn’t be so, well,
smart. But as we continue to build more intelligent and
autonomous machines, what impact will this have on
humanity and the planet? Professor Toby Walsh, a worldleading researcher in the field of artificial
intelligence, explores the ethical considerations and
unexpected consequences AI poses – Is Alexa racist? Can
robots have rights? What happens if a self-driving car
kills someone? What limitations should we put on the use
of facial recognition? Machines Behaving Badly is a
thought-provoking look at the increasing human reliance
on robotics and the decisions that need to be made now
to ensure the future of AI is as a force for good, not
evil.
Tomorrow's Media David Wood 2021-11-30 This collection
of essays sheds light on where we have come from, and
where we are going in the media. It will be of interest
to those working in, and those studying, the media,
across the range of disciplines that are needed to
regulate and build the media industry and create media
content. This book brings together an impressive group
of media and broadcasting experts, making it not only a
work of the highest academic quality, but a unique
collection of interdisciplinary research. Bringing
together contributions from the history of broadcasting
and the digital television, as well as discussion of the
future of audio and the use of electronically created
scene content, this book exists at an intersection
between technology and the arts.
Perspectives on Platform Regulation Judit Bayer 2021-11
Online social media platforms set the agenda and
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structure for public and private communication in our
age. Their influence and power is beyond any traditional
media empire. Their legal regulation is a pressing
challenge, but currently, they are mainly governed by
economic pressures. There are now diverse legislative
attempts to regulate platforms in various parts of the
world. The European Union and most of its Member States
have historically relied on soft law, but are now
looking to introduce regulation. Leading researchers of
the field analyse the hard questions and the responses
given by various states. The book offers legislative
solutions from various parts of the world, compares
regulatory concepts and assesses the use of algorithms.
Subprime Attention Crisis Tim Hwang 2020-10-13 From FSGO
x Logic: a revealing examination of digital advertising
and the internet's precarious foundation In Subprime
Attention Crisis, Tim Hwang investigates the way big
tech financializes attention. In the process, he shows
us how digital advertising—the beating heart of the
internet—is at risk of collapsing, and that its
potential demise bears an uncanny resemblance to the
housing crisis of 2008. From the unreliability of
advertising numbers and the unregulated automation of
advertising bidding wars, to the simple fact that online
ads mostly fail to work, Hwang demonstrates that while
consumers’ attention has never been more prized, the
true value of that attention itself—much like subprime
mortgages—is wildly misrepresented. And if online
advertising goes belly-up, the internet—and its free
services—will suddenly be accessible only to those who
can afford it. Deeply researched, convincing, and
alarming, Subprime Attention Crisis will change the way
you look at the internet, and its precarious future. FSG
Originals × Logic dissects the way technology functions
in everyday lives. The titans of Silicon Valley, for all
their utopian imaginings, never really had our best
interests at heart: recent threats to democracy, truth,
privacy, and safety, as a result of tech’s reckless
pursuit of progress, have shown as much. We present an
alternate story, one that delights in capturing
technology in all its contradictions and innovation,
across borders and socioeconomic divisions, from history
through the future, beyond platitudes and PR hype, and
past doom and gloom. Our collaboration features four
brief but provocative forays into the tech industry’s
many worlds, and aspires to incite fresh conversations
about technology focused on nuanced and accessible
explorations of the emerging tools that reorganize and
redefine life today.
Digital and Social Media Marketing Nripendra P. Rana
2019-11-11 This book examines issues and implications of
digital and social media marketing for emerging markets.
These markets necessitate substantial adaptations of
developed theories and approaches employed in the
Western world. The book investigates problems specific
to emerging markets, while identifying new theoretical
constructs and practical applications of digital
marketing. It addresses topics such as electronic word
of mouth (eWOM), demographic differences in digital
marketing, mobile marketing, search engine advertising,
among others. A radical increase in both temporal and
geographical reach is empowering consumers to exert
influence on brands, products, and services. Information
and Communication Technologies (ICTs) and digital media
are having a significant impact on the way people
communicate and fulfil their socio-economic, emotional
and material needs. These technologies are also being
harnessed by businesses for various purposes including
distribution and selling of goods, retailing of consumer
services, customer relationship management, and
influencing consumer behaviour by employing digital
marketing practices. This book considers this, as it
examines the practice and research related to digital
and social media marketing.
How to Share Your Own Personal Data Allan Simpson
GDPR For Dummies Suzanne Dibble 2019-12-24 Don’t be
afraid of the GDPR wolf! How can your business easily
comply with the new data protection and privacy laws and
avoid fines of up to $27M? GDPR For Dummies sets out in
simple steps how small business owners can comply with
the complex General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR).
These regulations apply to all businesses established in
the EU and to businesses established outside of the EU
insofar as they process personal data about people
within the EU. Inside, you’ll discover how GDPR applies
to your business in the context of marketing,
employment, providing your services, and using service
4/5

Downloaded from shop-us.franzcollection.com on September
26, 2022 by guest

providers. Learn how to avoid fines, regulatory
investigations, customer complaints, and brand damage,
while gaining a competitive advantage and increasing
customer loyalty by putting privacy at the heart of your
business. Find out what constitutes personal data and
special category data Gain consent for online and
offline marketing Put your Privacy Policy in place
Report a data breach before being fined 79% of U.S.
businesses haven’t figured out how they’ll report
breaches in a timely fashion, provide customers the
right to be forgotten, conduct privacy impact
assessments, and more. If you are one of those
businesses that hasn't put a plan in place, then GDPR
For Dummies is for you.
The Guardian of the Stars. The Journey of Anais with the
Wind Davide Amante 2018
Digitization of Economy and Society Sudeshna Basu
Mukherjee 2021-10-21 This new volume looks at a
selection of important issues resulting from the
digitization of society, which has fundamentally
transformed organizations. These new technological
innovations are creating new opportunities as well as
new challenges. This volume considers the emerging
paradigm of digitization in economy and society, which
covers a wide spectrum of digitization processes and
consequences, accelerated by the current COVID-19
pandemic, the lockdown scenario, and the increase in
digitization by individuals, businesses, and
governments. The book explores digital social trends,
digital marketing, and the service industry, as well as
the societal consequences of technologies and solutions
to those problems. The diverse topics include the
societal impact of digitization on gender issues,
virtual relationships, e-government, online privacy, the
gig economy (using Uber as an example), work life
changes, online education, online media health public
service advertisements, loneliness of the elderly, and
more. This book is essential reading for students and
faculty of social sciences, economics, and management
technology to understand the broad dimensions of
digitization in our everyday life and the theoretical
and practical utilization and outcome of digitization.
Event Planning and Management Ruth Dowson 2018-11-03
Event Planning and Management, second edition, is an
ideal resource for those seeking a step by step formula
to plan and deliver a successful event. With the vital
balance of professional experience behind them, the
authors teach the next generation of event planners with
unrivalled knowledge, ensuring an effective event
process from start to finish. This book delivers
practical understanding of the theory and practice
needed to activate each stage of planning, from initial
venue selection, budgeting and programme content, to
managing stakeholders and sponsors, promotion, risk
assessment, safety and post-event evaluation. Fully
revised, the second edition of Event Planning and
Management expands on managing events on the day, and
explores the PR and experiential marketing boom for live
brand experiences. Including updated real-world case
studies from around the globe, it also features an
invaluable toolkit of templates, planning checklists and
budget sheets. Accompanied by a host of downloadable
resources, this book is the ideal end to end resource
for both event planning modules and certifications, plus
busy marketing and PR professionals facing the new wave
of live brand and customer experiences.
Guide to the GDPR Maciej Gawronski 2019-07-17 To execute
and guarantee the right to privacy and data protection
within the European Union (EU), the EU found it
necessary to establish a stable, consistent framework
for personal data protection and to enforce it in a
decisive manner. This book, the most comprehensive guide
available to the General Data Protection Regulation
(GDPR), is the first English edition, updated and
expanded, of a bestselling book published in Poland in
2018 by a renowned technology lawyer, expert to the
European Commission on cloud computing and to the
Article 29 Working Party (now: the European Data
Protection Board) on data transfers who in fact
contributed ideas to the GDPR. The implications of major
innovations of the new system – including the obligation
of businesses to consult the GDPR first rather than
relevant Member State legislation and the extension of
the GDPR to companies located outside of the European
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Economic Area – are fully analysed for the benefit of
lawyers and companies worldwide. Among the specific
issues and topics covered are the following: insight
into the tricky nature of the GDPR; rules relating to
free movement of personal data; legal remedies,
liability, administrative sanctions; how to prove
compliance with GDPR; direct liability of subcontractors
(sub-processors); managing incidents and reporting data
breaches; information on when and under what conditions
the GDPR rules may apply to non-EU parties; backups and
encryption; how to assess risk and adjust security
accordingly and document the process; guidelines of the
European Data Protection Board; and the GDPR’s digest
for obligated parties in a form of a draft data
protection policy. The Guide often breaks down GDPR
articles into checklists of specific requirements. Of
special value are the numerous ready-to-adapt template
compliance documents presented in Part II. Because the
GDPR contains a set of new obligations and a perspective
of severe administrative fines for non-compliance, this
guide is an indispensable practical resource for
corporate data protection officers, in-house counsel,
lawyers in data protection practice, and e-commerce
start-ups worldwide.
Wonder Leads Dave Holloway 2020-10-30 Cold calling is a
rubbish form of business development. Like most
traditional methods of lead generation, it does your
business more harm than good.Not only are they regularly
miserable activities to engage in, but they are proven
to be ineffective, the vast majority of the time. They
drain your money, time and resources. Worst of all, they
often undermine the very value you want to communicate.
There is a better way to generate qualified B2B leads. A
method that is nearly twenty times more effective than
cold calling yet costs little but time and application.
An approach that not only gets results but leaves
prospects with a lasting, positive impression of you and
your business. Entrepreneur and B2B marketing expert,
Dave Holloway can show you how. Wonder Leads is a
revolutionary B2B lead generation framework that helps
small business owners and business development
professionals to start incredible sales conversations.
In this easy-to-follow and practical guide, Holloway
walks you through the six pillars of his positive
methodology. From identifying your ideal prospects to
shaping the perfect approach, you’ll learn how to
generate incredible leads without sacrificing your
integrity. If you have a business that adds positive
value to the world, then people deserve to learn about
it in the most positive way possible. Wonder Leads will
teach you how.
Virtual Competition Ariel Ezrachi 2016-11-30 Ariel
Ezrachi and Maurice Stucke take a hard look at today’s
app-assisted paradise of digital shopping. The
algorithms and data-crunching that make online
purchasing so convenient are also changing the nature of
the market by shifting power into the hands of the few,
with risks to competition, our democratic ideals, and
our overall well-being.
GDPR For Dummies Suzanne Dibble 2019-11-22 Don’t be
afraid of the GDPR wolf! How can your business easily
comply with the new data protection and privacy laws and
avoid fines of up to $27M? GDPR For Dummies sets out in
simple steps how small business owners can comply with
the complex General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR).
These regulations apply to all businesses established in
the EU and to businesses established outside of the EU
insofar as they process personal data about people
within the EU. Inside, you’ll discover how GDPR applies
to your business in the context of marketing,
employment, providing your services, and using service
providers. Learn how to avoid fines, regulatory
investigations, customer complaints, and brand damage,
while gaining a competitive advantage and increasing
customer loyalty by putting privacy at the heart of your
business. Find out what constitutes personal data and
special category data Gain consent for online and
offline marketing Put your Privacy Policy in place
Report a data breach before being fined 79% of U.S.
businesses haven’t figured out how they’ll report
breaches in a timely fashion, provide customers the
right to be forgotten, conduct privacy impact
assessments, and more. If you are one of those
businesses that hasn't put a plan in place, then GDPR
For Dummies is for you.
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